
 

 

 

 

4th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 5 Trip to see Matilda Jr. 

Year 5 have been invited to Westonbirt School to see their KS3 performance of Matilda Jr. on Tuesday 26th 

November 2024. 

Children will need to wear school uniform as usual as they will be going by coach after they have eaten 

their lunch and returning by the end of the school day at 3:20pm.  

The PTA have very kindly offered to fund the coach so there is no cost to parents. However, the PTA will be 

donating all funds raised from Treat Fridays in November to the trip, so we would be extremely grateful if 

you could support them. We are so fortunate to have the funding from the PTA and we can only continue 

to offer fully funded trips like this if they are supported by our school community. 

Please return the permission slip below to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible.  

 

Many thanks 

Mrs Wheeler & Miss Keen 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

I do/do not give permission for my child ______________________ in ___________Class to attend the 

performance of Matilda Jr. at Westonbirt School on Tuesday 26th November.  

 

Signed: ___________________________                   Print name: ______________________________  


